
 
 
 
Update Bulletin #6, 
 
Dear parents/guardians, 
 
Hope your summer is going well. We have pretty much reached the half way point of the 
summer holidays for children. August 1st is the day that all who work in education begin to 
ramp up for the start of the 2018/19 school year. We have had a few more registrations 
through July so if you are receiving this bulletin for the first time welcome to SAA! 
 
Equipment and Furnishings 
Other than a few back ordered items all classroom and office furniture has been delivered and 
set up at the school. Appliances are being hooked up today. Resources and materials continue 
to come in as we prepare for the start of school. Our teachers can’t wait to set up their classes! 
 
Construction Update 
If you have been around our building you will notice that Binder Construction has moved their 
construction trailer out of the parking lot. That is the signal that we are very close to being able 
to receive keys. We are awaiting the paper work that grants us Occupancy from the City of St. 
Albert. We expect this will happen in the very near future. Final touches continue to be done on 
the building and sub-contractors hired by the District are now working on the classroom sound 
fields, intercom and emergency procedures system. Our Gym LED Wall and sound system will 
be delayed completion until the middle of September due to some changes that were needed 
to be done to the design. 
 
Playground Update 
Our pre-construction meeting for the playground was successful. Weather permitting the 
construction of Playground A is scheduled to begin next week. The City of St. Albert is hoping to 
have the sod to the field next to our building installed in the very near future.  
 
 
 
 



Tours and Visits to the School 
Stay tuned, I hope I will be able to send out an email and post information on our website 
regarding the visiting of the school and tours very shortly. We will let you know as soon as we 
can. 
 
Clothing Size Samplers 
We will have clothing size samplers available in the school as soon as we can open it to the 
public. 
 
Option Selection Form 
We still have not received all the Option selection forms for students in 4-6 and 7-9 who are 
registered with SAA. If you have not submitted the Google Form that was sent in June please do 
so by the end of the week. It’s also possible that you may have submitted it but we did not 
receive it. On Tuesday of next week, we will send out another form for students where we do 
not have a completed form. Please send it back to us as soon as you can.  
 
SAA School APP 
In the next bulletin we will provide information regarding the downloading of our School App 
for your apple or android device. The App will help to keep you linked to our school. Stay tuned. 
 
Wishing you an enjoyable and relaxing August. Looking forward to meeting you all soon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Greg Lamer   Lisa Kleparchuk 
Principal   Vice Principal 
glamer@gsacrd.ab.ca              lkleparchuk@gsacrd.ab.ca 
 
 


